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March 14, 2016

P.O Marque Baldwin and K9 Jireh
Broken Arrow Police Department
1101 North 6™ Street

Broken Arrow, Ok 74012

Dear Officer Baldwin,

I would like to inform you that you have been nominated and selected to receive the North
American Police Work Dog Association, Valor Award. This award is reserved for those Officers
who have displayed great courage in the face of danger.

This is related to your involvement in an incident which occurred on July 22, 2015.

Your presence at the 2016 NAPWDA National Workshop would be appreciated so the award
may be presented to you in person. This year’s national workshop will be held in Fort Wayne,
Indiana. The awards banquet will be held on Friday June 24™, 2016 at 6:00pm.

The NAPWDA Valor Award is our organizations highest award. In recognition of receiving this
honor you will be entitled to receive the following:

-One free registration to the National Workshop

-Hotel stay of up to 6 nights at the host hotel, paid for by the organization.

-One free night at the host hotel paid by the organization for your immediate supervisor to attend
the awards banquet.

If you are able to attend please complete a registration form and mail it in as specified on the
form. Please write “Valor” on the top of the form. Please go ahead and make your own room
reservation at the host hotel. Once that is done let me know I will have you placed on the direct
bill, so that we can pay for your room.

If you have a supervisor who will be attending please make their hotel reservations as well.
Once that is complete please let me know and I will have them placed on the direct bill. Please
remember we only cover one night for a supervisor.



If you need additional information on the event or would like to download the registration form,
please visit our website at: http.//www.napwda.com.

Once again congratulations on receiving this award. I look forward to seeing you this summer!

If you have any questions or need assistance please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,
s

Michael Werges

NAPWDA Awards Committee Chairperson

120 City Hall Drive

Eureka, MO 63025

Email: mwerges(@eureka.mo.us

Cell# (636) 346-1151




